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Dear Parent,  

 

 Narrows Community Theater, which has been providing quality theatre 

and performing experiences to the Bay Ridge area for over 43 years, is again 

offering our Betty Kash Memorial Scholarship to a graduating 8th grader who is 

going on to a High School Theatre program to study: Drama, Dance, Singing, etc.  

It is a small monetary scholarship but as we all know every little bit helps during 

these trying times.  

 

 In order to qualify for this Scholarship the student must: 

 

1) Fill out the attached application 

 

2) Write an essay (approx. 200 words) explaining the student’s favorite 

performing experience.  

 

3) Perform and document 10 hours of community service from September 1, 

2014 to May 1, 2015. (use attached sheet) 

              (Not Mandatory but suggested) 

 

4) Have applied to a high school that specializes in theater or has a theater 

program.  

 

Submissions MUST be postmarked and received by May 15, 2015.  Please 

mail to:  

    Narrows Community Theater 

    c/o Hansen 

    350 – 95th Street 

    Brooklyn, N.Y. 11209 

 

The winner of the scholarship will be notified by May 30, 2015.  The 

awards will be presented at our June 4th meeting at Shore Hill. 

 

We look forward to hearing from your student. 

 

       Sincerely,  

 

 

       Dawn Barry Hansen  

       Scholarship Committee  

                                                                                               Chairperson 

 


